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Up coming events…. 
Wed 16 Dec  Last day of school 

for students 
Fri 29 Jan 2021   First day Term 1 for   

all students 
Mon 1 Feb  Swimming Carnival 

Today is the last day of school for 2020! 
The staff and I would like to wish you all 
a Merry Christmas and a safe and 
relaxing holidays. 
School resumes for students on Friday, 29 
January 2021. Because of the generosity of others 
due to the bushfires, we will give every student a 
new school bag containing some school supplies on 
the first day back. 
Don’t forget the Swimming Carnival is the 
following Monday, 1 February. Cost is $5.00. 
 
Keep well and stay safe. 
Mrs Schuchmann 
Rlg Principal 
 

 
 

P&C NEWS 
• Congratulations to our Christmas raffle winners: 

1st Charles Nye 
2nd  Linda Carlson 
3rd  Jacob Collins 
4th  Carlos 
5th  Margaret Nye 
6th  Chris McCaul 
7th  Amirrah 
8th  Mac Nye 

Thank you Aunty Kizzy for organising. 
Thank you to all who donated goods and/or 
purchased tickets. We raised $583.20 after 
expenses. 

• The next P&C meeting will be Wednesday, 
17 February, at 3.30pm. It is our AGM and 
all positions will be open for re-election. 
New members welcomed. 

 
COMMUNITY NEWS  

• "Mogo SUPA Club is a Scripture Union 
activity for primary school aged children 4-
6pm.  The Christmas Pageant is the first 
activity of the new Mogo SUPA Club and 
activities include:  games, craft, preparing 
and acting in the Christmas Pageant - if you 
would like to, sausage sizzle and 
refreshments.  Parents, carers and families 
can attend at 5.30 pm on Saturday, 19 
December 2020, to watch the Christmas 
Pageant and join in the sausage sizzle.  The 
activities are open to all primary aged 
children - if you attend another primary 
school you are welcome to join in.  COVID-
19 regulations and social-distancing will 
apply.  We hope you can join us! 
Stay tuned for a monthly Mogo SUPA Club 
activity after school on a Tuesday at 
Boomerang Meeting Place, more details 
will be provided early next year." 
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• AFL HOLIDAY PROGRAM 
The AFL will be running a Holiday Program 
at Hanging Rock Oval between 9.30 & 1.30 
on Wednesday the 20 January. 
Boys & Girls turning 5 to 12 years are 
welcomed to get along and have some fun. 
Skills, drills and lots of fun in a safe, friendly 
environment. 
Google Auskick, where to register, pop in the 
postcode and select Batemans Bay Seahawks 
Auskick Centre then select Batemans Bay 
Holiday Auskick Program and follow the 
prompts. 
The cost is $46.00 includes a sausage sambo, 
dinks, insurance & AFL footy pack. 
More info call John on 0411226086 
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